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Tähelepanu! Tegemist on välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja 

korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada. 

Dear Estonian National Representatives and ECPA contestants, 

  

Thank you for participating in the 2024 BPC-ECPA in Budapest. Please find 

the feedback letter for Estonia attached containing the arguments from 

the Jury for your project and the top 3.  

  

Sincerely,Sarah 

  

Sarah Bosman 

EUCPN / ENAA Secretariat  Research officer  

General phone: &#43;32 2 488 33 30  

Personal phone: &#43;32 2 488 33 85 

 -  

 

Handelsstraat / Rue Du Commerce 96 

1040 Brussels  Belgium   

     

The personal data exchanged by e-mail may be retained in order to provide 

the reaction that is considered to be necessary by the services of the 

FPS Home Affairs. They are registered and, where appropriate, transmitted 

to the authorities involved that are in charge of handling your e-mail. 

You have the right to access, modify, and oppose the data concerning 

yourself and you can exercise this right at our DPO by sending a request 

through the forms available on our website:  . There you can also consult 

the details regarding our privacy declaration 

  

 


